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Lion's PawThe Lion of St.MarkThe Lion and the
MouseBeneath the Lion's Gaze: A NovelIn the
Skin of a Lion

The Place of the Lion
The Living Church
Homiletical commentary on the Song of
Solomon
Set in medieval England, young Edmund's life
is forever changed when he joins Richard the
Lionheart's army and fights in the Battle of
Arsuf whereupon he learns important personal
lessons about compassion and cruelty.
Reprint.

The book of days ; A miscellany of
popular antiquities in connection with
the calendar, including anecdote,
biography, and history, curiosities of
literature and oddities of human life
and character
The Place of the Lion, Etc
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Richard of England; or, the Lion King.
[A novel.]
Set in the African bush: a tracker seeks one
lion, thanks to lessons that can teach us all
how to live--Provided by publisher.

The Place of Lewis Carroll in
Children's Literature
"An important novel, rich in compassion for
its anguished characters." —The New York
Times Book Review This memorable,
heartbreaking story opens in Addis Ababa,
Ethiopia, 1974, on the eve of a revolution.
Yonas kneels in his mother’s prayer room,
pleading to his god for an end to the
violence that has wracked his family and
country. His father, Hailu, a prominent
doctor, has been ordered to report to jail
after helping a victim of state-sanctioned
torture to die. And Dawit, Hailu’s youngest
son, has joined an underground resistance
movement—a choice that will lead to more
upheaval and bloodshed across a ravaged
Ethiopia. Beneath the Lion’s Gaze tells a
gripping story of family, of the bonds of
love and friendship set in a time and place
that has rarely been explored in fiction. It
is a story about the lengths human beings
will go in pursuit of freedom and the human
price of a national revolution. Emotionally
gripping, poetic, and indelibly tragic,
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Beneath The Lion’s Gaze is a transcendent and
powerful debut.

Virgilia; or, Out of the Lion's Mouth
With an introduction by Anne Enright Before
the real city could be seen it had to be
imagined, the way rumours and tall tales were
a kind of charting. It is the 1920s, and
Patrick Lewis has arrived in the bustling
city of Toronto, leaving behind his Canadian
wilderness home. Immersed in the lives of the
people who surround him – the immigrants
building the city, as well as those who
dreamed it into being – Patrick begins to
learn, from their stories, the history of the
city itself. And he has his own adventures:
searching for a missing millionaire,
tunnelling beneath Lake Ontario, falling in
love. In the Skin of a Lion is Michael
Ondaatje's sparkling predecessor to his
Booker Prize-winning The English Patient.
Here we encounter Hana the orphaned girl and
Caravaggio the thief for the first time, as
well as a large cast of other characters, all
lovingly and intimately portrayed. Exquisite
and musical, In the Skin of a Lion is a novel
that challenges the boundary between history
and myth. It is a stunning modern classic.

The Place of the Lion. A Novel
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Mark of the Lion Gift Collection
The Lion Tracker's Guide to Life
The Lion Awakes
The touching, magical story of a boy in a wartorn country and the stone lion that rescues
him. Renato loves his home in Florence,
Italy. He loves playing with his friends in
the Piazza della Signoria. He loves walking
home by the beautiful buildings and fountains
with his father in the evenings. And he
especially loves the stone lion who seems to
smile at him from a pedestal in the piazza.
The lion makes him feel safe. But one day his
father tells him that their family must
leave. Their country is at war, and they will
be safer in America. Renato can only think of
his lion. Who will keep him safe? With
luminous watercolor paintings, Barbara
DiLorenzo captures the beauty of Florence in
this heartwarming and ultimately magical
picture book.

The Leopard, the Lion, and the Cock
Golden Hours
The habits of the lion and the elephant, with
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anecdotes of their pursuit, mainly in South
Africa.

On Mankind
The Book of the Lion
Angelic powers shape the world through their
manifestation as gigantic animals, in a fable
about the conflict between chaos and order

The Lion and the Frog
Reproduction of the original: The Lion of
St.Mark by G.A. Henty

The Lion and the Elephant
THE HABITAT Nairobi National Park lies to the
south-southeast of the capital of Kenya,
Nairobi, where the Athi Plains meet the
Eastern escarpment of the Rift Valley. These
plains form part of the semi-arid highland
plateau lying between the coast and the Rift
Valley. Both the city itself, and the Park
bordering it, are a meeting place of two
generally distinct types of landscape and
climate. While to the east-southeast are semiarid plains with grasslands and scattered
trees, the western-north western parts are
higher, hilly, cooler, more humid and support
lush forests. The combination of latitude-a
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little over one degree south of the Equator
-and altitude-average of 1600 m. (5000-5500
ft.) -combine to give Nairobi a most equable
climate where the temperature varies during
the year between about 11 degrees and 27
degrees centigrade (mean minimum and mean
maximum for eight years). However,
considerable changes are usually experienced
within each day and a rise from 14 degrees C
at 0600 hours to 22 degrees at 1100 hours is
not unusual. Nairobi Park has a unique
concentration of wild animals living in their
natural habitat less than 10 km. from the
centre of a modern city of half a million
people. The only interference with the
natural course of events in the Park is that
normally required for the proper management
of a game park, such as maintenance of roads
and dams, and, in this particular case,
partial fencing towards the city.

In the Land of the Lion and Sun, Or
Modern Persia
In this volume, Jan Susina examines the
importance of Lewis Carroll and his popular
Alice books to the field of children’s
literature. From a study of Carroll’s
juvenilia to contemporary multimedia
adaptations of Wonderland, Susina shows how
the Alice books fit into the tradition of
literary fairy tales and continue to
influence children’s writers. In addition to
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examining Carroll’s books for children, these
essays also explore his photographs of
children, his letters to children, his illfated attempt to write for a dual audience of
children and adults, and his lasting
contributions to publishing. The book
addresses the important, but overlooked facet
of Carroll’s career as an astute entrepreneur
who carefully developed an extensive Alice
industry of books and non-book items based on
the success of Wonderland, while rigorously
defending his reputation as the originator of
his distinctive style of children’s stories.

The Place of the Story in Early
Education
Was there a meaningful stellar sign over
Bethlehem? What did it look like to someone
looking up at the night sky? Was the star a
visual guide or a simply sign? Did wise men
really come from the East seeking Israel’s
Messiah sometime after the birth of Jesus?
The biblical account of the wise men and the
star that announced the coming of the Messiah
of Israel has inspired and puzzled people for
two millennia. Important aspects of
Babylonian astronomy seem to be involved in
understanding the star’s appearing. But in
addition, The Lion Led the Way also explores
the men and events from a profoundly Jewish
perspective. The traditional Jewish names of
stars and planets, Jewish symbols, as well as
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Jewish dates, all seem to be keys to
unlocking the mystery of the famous star. The
star of Bethlehem was not the brightest of
the heavenly lights, nor was it the most
spectacular starry manifestation of all time.
However, it was part of the most meaningful
set of celestial events in human history. The
God of Israel is surprising. His ways are not
our ways; his thoughts are not our thoughts.
The star gives us a concrete example of God’s
intervention in the universe. Who were the
biblical Magi? Various wise men were
important in the history of the vast region
to the east of Judaea. Zoroastrian,
Babylonian, Greek and even Jewish wise men
all played a role there in several successive
empires. A possible Jewish connection with
the story of the biblical wise men has been
long neglected. The Magi who arrived in
Bethlehem seem to have been influenced by
Judaism. They apparently understood at least
part of the meaning of Daniel’s sixth-century
BC prophecy concerning the 70 “sevens.” The
prophecy has to do with time. The Babylonian
astronomers were uniquely qualified to
perceive the connection between time and the
heavens. Based on their knowledge and the
ancient biblical texts, they saw how the
“sevens” were related to the birth of the
Messiah. The Magi were seeking God’s kingdom
centered on the Messiah, the Righteous One.
Jesus, who was born in Bethlehem, is still
making himself known. His ways are as
mysterious as ever, and his humility is
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unsurpassed. The third edition of The Lion
Led the Way contains about 45 pages of new
material. Book website: www.star-ofbethlehem.info

Christology of the Old Testament, and a
Commentary on the Messianic Predictions
"Virgilia; or, Out of the Lion's Mouth" by
Felicia Buttz Clark. Published by Good Press.
Good Press publishes a wide range of titles
that encompasses every genre. From well-known
classics & literary fiction and non-fiction
to forgotten?or yet undiscovered gems?of
world literature, we issue the books that
need to be read. Each Good Press edition has
been meticulously edited and formatted to
boost readability for all e-readers and
devices. Our goal is to produce eBooks that
are user-friendly and accessible to everyone
in a high-quality digital format.

The Rock of the Lion
Originally published in hardcover in 2016 by
Simon & Schuster.

The Land of the Lion
How to Hide a Lion
This classic series has inspired nearly two
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million readers. Both loyal fans and new
readers will want the latest edition of this
beloved series. Books in this latest edition
include a foreword from the publisher, a
preface from Francine Rivers, and discussion
questions suitable for personal and group
use. #1 A Voice in the Wind: Torn by her love
for a handsome aristocrat, a young slave girl
clings to her faith in the living God for
deliverance from the forces of decadent Rome.
#2 An Echo in the Darkness: Turning away from
the opulence of Rome, Marcus is led by a
whispering voice from the past into a journey
that could set him free from the darkness of
his soul. #3 As Sure As the Dawn: Atretes.
German warrior. Revered gladiator. He won his
freedom through his fierceness . . . but his
life is about to change forever.

The Social Life of the Lion
Reproduction of the original: The Rock of the
Lion by Molly Elliot Seawell

The lion in the path, by the authors of
'Abel Drake's wife' and 'Gideon's
rock'.
Space and Place in Children’s
Literature, 1789 to the Present
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The Preacher's Complete Homiletical
Commentary
Thought-provoking reflection on culture,
colonialism, and the remainders of empire in
Belgium after 1960 The degree to which the
late colonial era affected Europe has been
long underappreciated, and only recently have
European countries started to acknowledge not
having come to terms with decolonisation. In
Belgium, the past two decades have witnessed
a growing awareness of the controversial
episodes in the country’s colonial past. This
volume examines the long-term effects and
legacies of the colonial era on Belgium after
1960, the year the Congo gained its
independence, and calls into question
memories of the colonial past by focusing on
the meaning and place of colonial monuments
in public space. The book foregrounds the
enduring presence of “empire” in everyday
Belgian life in the form of permanent
colonial markers in bronze and stone, lieux
de mémoire of the country’s history of
overseas expansion. By means of photographs
and explanations of major pro-colonial
memorials, as well as several obscure ones,
the book reveals the surprising degree to
which Belgium became infused with a
colonialist spirit during the colonial era.
Another key component of the analysis is an
account of the varied ways in which both
Dutch- and French-speaking Belgians
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approached the colonial past after 1960,
treating memorials variously as objects of
veneration, with indifference, or as symbols
to be attacked or torn down. The book
provides a thought-provoking reflection on
culture, colonialism, and the remainders of
empire in Belgium after 1960.

Chambers's Encyclopædia
Secret Places of the Lion
Focusing on questions of space and locale in
children’s literature, this collection
explores how metaphorical and physical space
can create landscapes of power, knowledge,
and identity in texts from the early
nineteenth century to the present. The
collection is comprised of four sections that
take up the space between children and
adults, the representation of 'real world'
places, fantasy travel and locales, and the
physical space of the children’s book-asobject. In their essays, the contributors
analyze works from a range of sources and
traditions by authors such as Sylvia Plath,
Maria Edgeworth, Gloria Anzaldúa, Jenny
Robson, C.S. Lewis, Elizabeth Knox, and
Claude Ponti. While maintaining a focus on
how location and spatiality aid in defining
the child’s relationship to the world, the
essays also address themes of borders,
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displacement, diaspora, exile, fantasy,
gender, history, home-leaving and homecoming,
hybridity, mapping, and metatextuality. With
an epilogue by Philip Pullman in which he
discusses his own relationship to image and
locale, this collection is also a valuable
resource for understanding the work of this
celebrated author of children’s literature.

Renato and the Lion
Even the King of the Jungle needs help
sometimes, but who is brave enough to help
such a powerful beast? Courage comes in all
sizes in Aesops classic fable, The Lion and
the Mouse. Readers who are familiar with this
timeless tale and those who are new to the
story will love the simple, beautiful
language of this retelling. Endearing
illustrations enrich the narrative and draw
in even reluctant readers. The unlikely
friendship between a grouchy lion and a
fearless mouse introduces readers to
important concepts such as respecting
differences and using ones weaknesses as
strengths. With relatable characters and a
poignant moral, this book is sure to become a
favorite in any library.

The Lion in the Living Room
The Jewish Quarterly Review
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The Lion Led the Way
How does a very small girl hide a very large
lion? It's not easy, but Iris has to do her
best, because mums and dads can be funny
about having a lion in the house. Luckily,
there are lots of good places to hide a lion
- behind the shower curtain, in your bed, and
even up a tree. A funny, heart-warming story
about a very special friendship.

A Commentary on the Holy Scriptures:
Exodus
The Lion's Paw
Republish of the classical adventure first
published in 1946 by Doubleday & Co.

The Lion of St.Mark
The Lion and the Mouse
Beneath the Lion's Gaze: A Novel
Three little known facts: Africa is now the
world's fastest growing continent, with
average GDP growth of 5.5% the past 10 years.
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Malaria deaths have declined by 30% and HIV
infections by 74%. Nigeria produces more
movies than America does. The Lion Awakes is
the true story of today's Africa, one often
overshadowed by the dire headlines. Traveling
from his ancestral home in Uganda, East
Africa, to the booming economy and (if
chaotic) new democracies of West Africa, and
down to the "Silicon Savannahs" of Kenya and
Rwanda, Ashish J. Thakkar shows us an Africa
that few Westerners are aware exists. Far
from being a place in need of our pity and
aid, we see a continent undergoing a
remarkable transformation and economic
development. We meet a new generation of
ambitious, tech savvy young Africans who are
developing everything from bamboo bicycles to
iPhone Apps; we meet artists, film makers and
architects thriving with newfound freedom and
opportunity, and we are introduced to hypereducated members of the Diaspora who have
returned to Africa after years abroad to open
companies and take up positions in
government. They all tell the same story:
21st Century Africa offers them more
opportunity than the First World. Drawing
from his business experience, and his own
family's history in Africa, which include his
parents' expulsion from Uganda by Idi Amin in
the 70s and his own survival of the Rwandan
genocide in 1994, Ashish shows us how much
difference a decade can make.
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In the Skin of a Lion
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